
 VIRGINIA - HURICANE HELENE 

Debris 
Removal
Debris removal crews will be picking up eligible Hurricane Helene related debris in Grayson County 
Separate and place debris at an accessible location at the edge of your property by November 18. 

Separate and place your Hurricane Helene debris at the
edge of your property. 

Debris must be accessible from publicly owned roads –
crews cannot go on private property. 
Do not put your Hurricane Helene related debris in the
roadway, as this poses a hazard to drivers. 
Do not put your Hurricane Helene related debris in
drainage ditches, as this may increase the risk of
flooding.
Do not bag your debris. 

ELIGIBLE DEBRIS INCLUDES: INELIGIBLE DEBRIS INCLUDES:

Vegetative debris (e.g. branches, limbs,
logs, trees and bushes, other leafy
materials)
Damage/demolition materials (drywall,
wood, insulation, siding, fixtures and
furnishings, roofing materials)
Tires (must be separated from other
debris)

Household trash
Household hazardous waste (e.g. paint,
cleaners, propane cylinders, pesticides,
batteries)
Electronics (e.g. computers, TVs)
Large appliances (e.g. washers, dryers,
refrigerators, ovens, stoves, air
conditioners, freezers)
Large structures (e.g. mobile homes,
sheds) 

Questions or comments? Please contact your local
Emergency Manager at 276-773-2471 ext 217 or
phoyle@graysoncountyva.gov. 
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